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Pawnee County Board meets

(KLZA)-- During Tuesday's meeting of the Pawnee County Board of
Commissioners, Pawnee City Council member Susan Eisenhauer met with the
Board to discuss the minutes of the previous meeting in regards to the staff
shortage and the threat from the Pawnee County Sheriff's Department of their
terminating at the end of the year if personnel aren't provided raises that make
their wages comparable to the surrounding counties.

Eisenhuar felt the minutes of the meeting should have included more information.
Commissioners voted to approve a three-year agreement with Maximus for the
development of a central services cost allocation plan of reimbursement of federal
funds for child support enforcement.

The Board also discussed the Pawnee County Memorial Hospital License

Renewal application for 2024. No action was taken until more information can be
gathered.
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